ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

May 29, 1981
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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ATTN: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm.

Washington, D.C. 20555

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ATTN: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm.

Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-Z1 and NPF-6
Annual Review Meeting on Ecological
Survey Programs

Gentlemen:

This is to inform you that Arkansas Powe" & Light Company will hold

its Annual Review Meeting on its Ecologic. 1 Survey Programs for ANO

on June 30, 1981 at 1:30 p.m. in the Reddy Kilowatt Room located at

9th and Louisiana. The meeting will cover the Environmental Monitoring
at the Plant for 1980.

We would appreciate the presence of you and/or your representative at
this meeting.

Very truly yours,
Dot €. TDindl

David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing
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MEMBER MIDOLE SOUTH UTILITIES SYSTEM




